
 

 

    

 

    

    

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The WHPS Weekly 
                                   Monday 25th April 2022 

 

EVENTS  THIS WEEK 

MONDAY:       Seine Class Swimming PM 

WEDNESDAY:     Thames Swimming PM 

THURSDAY:    4:30-6:30 PSA Movie Night 

FRIDAY:    9:30-10:30  Prospective Parents School Tour 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back to the Summer Term! 

This term we have so many exciting events happening at West Hampstead Primary School. We will be 

sending out information throughout the term. The PSA have been working very hard, planning lots of 

things for you to enjoy. Over the next few pages you will see lots of  information about lots of events! 

INTERNATIONAL EVENING is now on Tuesday 24th May—5:30-7:00 

We have had to change the date because we understand that the original date may possibly clash with 

Eid. We really want all of our community to make it this important event! We hope that this doesn’t 

cause any inconvenience. 

Next month, the whole school is coming together for this major event. We have been preparing songs, 

performances and musical recitals for you to enjoy.  

WE NEED FOOD! 

Tasting food from around the world is always one of the best things about this event! To celebrate our 

amazing community, we are asking  if members of our community could  contribute different types of 

food. As we haven't had an International Evening for two years, we would love a range of dishes from 

all around the world. We look forward to seeing you on this amazing occasion! 

Sam Drake, Headteacher 



 

    

 

    

    

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

£125 raised at our first-ever 
planting event! 

 

Thank you to everyone who         
supported the PSA's first-ever 
planting event  before  Easter 

with pots, seeds and by coming 
along and planting a seed. It was 
a huge success, raising £125 for 

our  children.  

And a big thank you to our  

 external supporters who        
provided extra seeds, soil and 

pots.   

 Clitterhouse Farm 

 Birchen Grove Garden Centre 

 B&Q Cricklewood 

 Sutton Seeds 

Read more to find out what you 
can do with your plants! 

 

Win £50! Plant and pot  

competition 

 

On Thursday 16th June, Mr Drake will be 
judging your plants. These could be from 
the planting event, or something you've 

done at home.  

 

The best plant and pot could win £50 
B&Q voucher or any of our runners up 

prizes.  

 

We will also be holding a plant sale for 
any donated plants. So, get planting!  

(Extra seeds available, just 
email WestHampsteadPSA@gmail.com) 

 

mailto:WestHampsteadPSA@gmail.com


 

    

 

    

    

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Find out our Survey results 

Thursday 12th May 18:30 - 19:30 

 

Thank you for all your recent feedback on the PSA. We had some great responses, 
for example, 61% of you said would like to see the money spent on outings or 
events for the kids.  
We will be sharing the results and discussing the suggestions raised on Thursday 
12th May 18:30 - 19:30 at the school.  

We also have a special announcement for specific year-only opportunities.  
We encourage you all to come along to discuss: 

 how to spend the money 

 how to engage with those who don’t have English as their first language 

 how to run more events eg jumble sales, cultural events 

 use of class reps 

and much more…… 

Light refreshments will be provided.  

Look forward to seeing you there.  

Summer Fair  

 

We know from our survey, that this is our most popular event, and after TWO 
YEARS WITHOUT ONE, we want to make this one EXTRA SPECIAL!!  

 

There are so many ways to get involved: 

 plan a game or craft stall 

 support with food and drinks 

 get creative with face painting 

 help with planning and promoting the fair 

 donate raffle, tombola or small prizes 

 

We’d love to hear your ideas! 

 



  
  

  
  

  
  

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Movie night NEXT WEEK  

 

Join us for Sing 2  

on Thursday 28th April.  

Book your £3 ticket  

before 27th April.  

Permission slips will be in book bags 
or you can pay online using BOPP.  

(You will need to be signed in to your 
online banking) 

 

We can not run these events without 
the support of volunteers and we do 
still need volunteers. If you think you 
can help set up or clear away, please 

email.  

WestHampsteadPSA@gmail.com 

Your support will be appreciated.  

Twitter: www.Twitter.com/WestHampPSA 

Facebook: www.Facebook.com/WestHampsteadPSA 

Easyfundraising: https://www.Easyfundraising.org.uk/
invite/YX3SS5/ 

AmazonSmile: https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1087315-0   

Email: WestHampsteadPSA@gmail.com 

Website: www.westhampstead.camden.sch.uk/psa 

https://bopp.app/link/3uq3n
mailto:WestHampsteadPSA@gmail.com
http://www.twitter.com/WestHampPSA
http://www.facebook.com/WestHampsteadPSA
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/invite/YX3SS5/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/invite/YX3SS5/
https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1087315-0
mailto:WestHampsteadPSA@gmail.com
https://www.westhampstead.camden.sch.uk/psa


    

  
  

  
  

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Maths card game to help with your times tables  

Number Rumbler is a brain-fizzing, times tables card game for families – anyone from 5 to adult 

can join in. When you play it you’ll be having fun, practising your times tables and developing 

number sense – all at the same time. 

The PSA is offering these at a discounted price of £5 (rrp £7.99) to support the school's Spring 

Slam  

Pick up your pack from the office today! 


